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MEETING MINUTES

Board of Military Affairs Meeting

June 14 -15, 2017
Rapid City, SD

The Board of Military Affairs (BOMA) convened at Camp Rapid in Rapid City at 3:00 PM on June 14, 2017.

Board Members in attendance:  Ron Brownotter, Al Cornella, Don Goldhorn, Ron Mielke, Dick Trankle, Kim Vanneman & Larry Weiss,
Military personnel/staff in attendance:  MG Tim Reisch, Steve Harding

The meeting was called to order by MG Reisch at 3:00 PM on June 14, 2017.  The minutes from February 3, 2017 were reviewed.  Dick Trankle moved to approve and Larry Weiss 2nd the motion.  All voted aye.
New board member MG (retired) Don Goldhorn was introduced.
LTC James Linn briefed the BOMA on the Golden Coyote exercise being conducted on Camp Rapid and throughout the Black Hills.
MG Reisch gave a briefing on the operation status of the SD National Guard.  Topics covered were vision/goals of the SD National Guard, awards, budget, deployments and future projects.  
Meeting recessed until 07:30 AM Thursday, June 15th.
Meeting re-convened at 07:30 June 15, 2017.  The BOMA members reviewed the State Board of Commission Members Code of Conduct.  Al Cornella moved and Larry Weiss seconded to postpone action until the next meeting.  Motion carried.  Mr. Cornella will provide his analysis/proposed revisions to all of the board members in a follow-up email.
The BOMA members then traveled via Black Hawk helicopter to the Custer State Park training area where they were briefed on the tactical training situation.  They then flew back to Camp Rapid and traveled by automobile to West Camp Rapid where they observed one of the LANE training events. 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 PM June 15, 2017.
DRAFT Unapproved minutes
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